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H. GORDON CALDER, Oil Operator, 303 Pet
roleum 

Building, Shreveport, Louisiana, advise
d that he met 

GEORGE DE MOHRENSCHILDT in abcut 1952 a
t the Petroleum 

Club, Dallas, Texas, and they have been
 friends since 

that time, but not close friends and no
t close associates. 

He appeared to be well educated am:d ha
d been an engineer 

in the Rangely Oil Fields, Rangely, Col
orado, and had the 

reputation of being a very good geolog
ist. CALDER said he 

recommended DE MOHRENSCHILDT for a job 
as petroleum engineer 

and advisor to the Yugoslav Government 
in about 1957 or 1958 

as his reputation in the oil business w
as very good and he 

knew of nothing against him. 
• 

When he firSt met DE MOHRENSCHILDT he w
as married 

to a woman named SHARPLES who was from 
a very prominent and 

wealthy family in Philade/phia,.Pennsy
lvania. After leaving 

this woman, he lived with his present wife JEAN
NE about a year 

and then they were married. He thought
 he had been married 

at least three times but knows nothing,
about his first wife. 

He described DE HOHREYSCHILDT as an atheist,
 a free 

thinker who likes arguments, and,a lad
les' man. He said that 

he had no morals when it comes to women
 and he suspects that 

if there was any friendship between him
 and the OSWALDs it 

was due to his interest in Mrs. OSWALD 
as he.prides himself 

with haVing had affairs with many wome
n. He had no knowledge 

or information that Mr. or Mrs. DE 
MOHRENSCHILDT were acquainted 

with the OSWALDs. He does not have any
 information that they 

are Communist. 

Mr. CALDER said he knew of the DE MOHRENSCHILDT 

walking trip through Mexico and because
 of this thought they 

were strange people, but unable to pla
ce any significance to 

it otherwise. They stopped at his offi
ce in. Shreveport, 

last spring, before going to Haiti whi
ch was just a social 

visit. He also received a Christmas ca
rd this past Christmas 

from them. 

He said he dces not have any information
 regarding 

details of travels or of their finance
s. 
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